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Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Local Plan Consultation Response 
Date: 16 June 2019 22:27:40 

To whom it may concern. 

I would like to object to the Local Plan for South Warrington. 

5,000 new houses on Green Belt Land is not in keeping with almost 100% of local 
residents.  Wonderful walks and wild life will be forever destroyed. 
Why have brown field sites not been earmarked for these new houses? 
Why so many in total above Government guidelines? 
What are you trying to achieve? 
Where will the residents come from?  Not Warrington for sure. 

On the transport side. 

The old road giving egress to London Road is already a nightmare with long queues at rush 
hour.  The new road is going to make this much worse. 
The shortest route from that egress will be down Hatton Lane.  Hatton Village will become 
is a thoroughfare causing pollution and a “rat run”. 
Hatton Lane is already plagued with speeding cars and is at present regularly policed by a 
speed van, how much worse will this become. 

I could go on and on however the points above show that this plan is not sound and needs 
to be rethought. 

Yours sincerely 
Mrs S L Tranter 

Warrington 




